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Weekly News – Friday 7th September 2018 
 

What’s on  

Friday 7th September  

  

Monday 10th September  

Tuesday 11th September  6:00 p.m. – Caythorpe Parents Meeting 

Wednesday 12th September  

Thursday 13th September  

Friday 14th September  
  

Welcome Back 

A very warm welcome back to all our families and a particular welcome to the 25 new families who join the 

Warboy’s School community this year.    
 

Caythorpe Residential 

We are holding a meeting on Tuesday 11th September at 6:00 p.m. for parents of children who will be going on the 

Caythorpe Residential Trip from Sunday 23rd to Wednesday 26th September.  Important information will be 

available, so please come and join us 

 

Communication 

We are currently trying to establish a paperless letter system.  We currently use Parentmail, however if you wish 

to receive hard copies of all letters, then please notify the School Office by either e-mail 

(office@warboys.cambs.sch.uk) or by completing the letter which was sent out yesterday under separate cover.  

Please also let us know if you have not received this letter by ParentMail so that we can check your e-mail 

address. 

 
For your information future communications will be sent out as follows:- 

 

Whole School Letters including newsletters – Wednesdays 

Team/Key Stage Letters – Thursdays 

Community Letters – Fridays 

 

Clubs 

Please note that clubs will start on Monday 17th September 2018.  Leaflets will be sent out next week offering a 

wide variety of clubs at a cost of £10.00 per club.  Can we please ask for forms to be returned as soon as 

possible. Thank you 

 

p.t.o 

 

Headteacher:  Mrs Angela Boxall 
 

       01487 822317   www.warboys.cambs.sch.uk  office@warboys.cambs.sch.uk 
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Continued:- 

 

 

 

School Uniform 

It is wonderful to see children looking very smart in their uniform at the start of this term.  However, can we 

please remind parents/carers that children should only wear sensible black shoes and not coloured trainers/flip 

flops or long boots.  Trainers can only be worn for outdoor play. Also, uniform can now be ordered direct through 

our website or by following this link:- https://www.expertees.co.uk/shopframe/46/9456f102-db38-42bd-b064-

3ae85ba82564 

 

Safeguarding 

A polite reminder that parents may only enter the school via the School Office, where you will be asked to sign in 

and receive a visitor badge.  This is to safeguard children and staff. 

 

Also, may we remind you that children should not enter the school premises before 8:30 a.m.   

 

Term Dates 

For your information we have attached the term dates for 2018/2019. 

 

Dates for your diary:-     

23rd to 26th September  Year 6 Residential Trip to Caythorpe 

26th September @ 7:30 p.m. Parent Forum 

28th September @ 9:00 a.m. Parent Forum 

10th October   Individual Photographs 

11th October   Flu Immunisation Programme 

22nd to 26th October   Half-Term 

29th October   Training Day 

24th November   Warboys Christmas Lights ‘Switch on’ 

19th December   Autumn Term Closes 

 


